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	Reading
	Writing
	Math
	You and Your World

	· New sounds (ue, er, ar)

· Digraphs (ch, sh, th)

· Dipthongs (ou – ouch, oi – soil, ue –blue) 

· Jolly Phonics Review – s, a, t, i, p, n, c, k, e, h, r, m, d, g, o, u, l, f, b, j, z, w, v, y, x, q
· Short Vowel Review - /a, e, i, o, u/

· Continue Strategy:  Eagle Eyes (Look at the picture. Think “What is in the picture that starts with the beginning letter?”
· Strategy:  Lips the Fish (Lips ready to say the first sound)
· Strategy:  Stretchy Snake (Stretch word out, put sounds together)
	· Writer’s Workshop: Choosing a meaningful topic to write about. 

· Writing an idea/sentence that makes sense
· Reading their own writing

· Sounding out words that are unfamiliar

· Continue to work on writing initial, middle and final sounds

· Begin to spell some sight words conventionally

	· Comparing two objects based on a single attribute, such as length (height), mass (weight) and volume (capacity)
· Representing numbers in different ways

· Continue with numbers to 10 
· Counting forwards and backwards between 0 and 10.


	· The Zones of Regulation

· The Five Sense – Linking each sense to the proper body part and using the sense to describe and identify objects

· Developing vocabulary about sensory experiences that allows meaningful communication of ideas.




Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns:

rolly.sidik@nbed.nb.ca
Sight Words





of, from, are, they, with

















Upcoming events


March 30th (Friday) – Easter Break


April 2nd (Monday) – Easter Break


April 9th – Report Cards go home!


April 12th – Parent-Teach Conferences (Afternoon – Early Evening)


April 13th – No School for students!  Parent-Teacher Conferences (Morning)

















Notes from the teacher:


A notice will be going home detailing the available time slots for our upcoming parent-teacher conferences.


Thank you for all of the food donations!  It was a huge success!  


It is important to read every day.  Thank you for supporting your child’s learning!  Please remember to have your child record the book titles daily. 


Please continue to encourage and teach your child to dress themselves. Thank you. 


Please make sure your child has extra clothes.


The breakfast program is offered to any and all Royal Road students, from 7:45-8:05 am.











What we are learning this week:








